April 21, 1969

Professor R. R. Lankford
Geology lepartment

Rice University

Houston, Texas 77001

Dear Lankford:

If you will kindly return my manuscript and its illustrations
as soon as possible, I shall be in a position to start find-
ing a home for this orphan manuscript. I talkedwiith Nowman
Newell about this work; he seemed to think that the reamults
were ra+ther important. Perhaps that means that I shall not
have much trouble placing it elsewhere for publication. It
would be good to get it cut before the oyster volume of the
Treatise is published.

It was good to see you in Dallas.

Sincerely yours

H. B. Stenzel
Visiting Professor
of Geology
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